Public Notice



Notice is hereby given that the Pike County Planning Commission will change their regularly scheduled planning meeting from 10/11/21 to 10/4/21 due to the Columbus Day holiday. They will meet at 7pm in the Borough Hall 109 W. Catharine Street Milford, PA. All are welcome to attend.



Laurie DiGeso Borough Secretary
